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Screening with observers – The resident herd! 

 
First point of the day 
 

Debbie Eller from Brazosport Archeological 

Society and her grandson drove all the way 

from Nederland to screen with us!! He had such 

a great time and found so many artifacts he 

didn’t want to leave!!! 

 
Another point 

 

We had some excitement when two of the 

resident cattle got out of the pasture.  Our 

three archeologist/cowboys herded ‘em back in 

– Gary McKee (left) , a THC Steward from 

Fayette County, Debbie Eller, with BAS (and 

evidently an experienced ranch hand!) and our 

own Louis Aulbach, HAS Vice president.   Never 

a dull moment at this project! 

 

 
      Outhouse – occupied! 

 


